
Hello families!

This is Anna Enderle and Emily Cowles, your school district’s AmeriCorps Farm-to-School
members this year. The Farm-to-School program focuses on teaching kids about nutrition and
getting healthy, local food in the school lunches. Anna has taught for several years and currently
works part-time on a veggie farm, while Emily is a registered dietitian. We’re excited to be here
in Ashwaubenon!

We have lots of exciting plans for this school year, including nutrition lessons with a hydroponic
tower, fresh food in the lunchrooms from the hydroponic farm, and regular taste tests! Our first
taste test will be next month - we’re testing some new types of apples as part of the Great Apple
Crunch, where schools around the country bite into some local apples.

If you have any comments, questions, or concerns about the Farm-to-School program, or if
you’d like to get involved, please reach out! Our emails are aenderle@ashwaubenonk12.org
and ecowles@ashwaubenonk12.org. We would love to hear from you.

We’ve also included a Harvest of the Month article in your newsletter.These resources from
Wisconsin’s FoodWIse program showcase a Wisconsin food that’s in season this month, and
also give you some recipes to try!

Happy eating!
Anna and Emily


